
Saint	James	Gala	
	
	
	
We	are	sorry	to	inform	you	that	the	St.	
James	Gala	has	been	cancelled	for	this	
year.				
	
We	would	like	to	thank	the	Gala	
Committee	for	all	of	the	effort	they	put	
into	this	event.		We	would	also	like	to	
thank	those	families	who	planned	on	
attending	and	supporting	this	event.		
	
Reimbursements	are	being	processed.	


